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Pseudophryne covacevichae photo by Wendy Grimm
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Arrive at 6.30pm for a 7.00 pm start.
AGM commences 7pm
followed by our usual meeting

Friday 1°* August 2008

end of Jamieson St. (off Holker Street),
Follow the signs to Building 22
Homebush Bay, Sydney Olympic Park

~ Accessible by bus or train. Call us for details.

The FATS Annual General Meeting commences on Friday at 7pm

1/8/08, for about 30 minutes and followed by our usual meeting. CONTENTS
Main speakers
and Arthur White
MEETING FORMAT for 1* August 2008 Map of Arthur’s trip p4
Media clippings p4

6.30 pm Lots of White Lips, Gracilentas, Perons, Green Tree Frogs,
Fallaxes and Rubellas need homes. Please bring your FATS Pharyngula p5
membership card, donation & amphibian licence to the meeting
and take home a lost froggy friend.

7.00 pm Welcome and AGM
7.30 pm Announcements.

7.45 pm The main speaker is David Nelson :- “Bufo for breakfast.
How Cane Toads affect native predators and their prey” Greenwash,
bottled water and Coca Cola pl10

. . . FATS AGM natice for August  p10
9.45 pm Tell us about your recent frogging trips or experiences. If you
have slides or other images, bring them along as well. Evenings Cane toads P10
end with our regular guessing competition, light refreshments Media clippings pll
and pleasant conversation.

Bacteria could stop frog killer ~ p6-7
Hiccups
have a purpose for tadpoles  p8

Cane toads on Oz p9

9.00 pm Field trip reports and five favourite slides.

Ku-ring-gai Wildflower festival p11
FATS Frogmobile last day pll
Committee contacts pll
1 Field trips pl2




Gibb River Road
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Rock hole frogs were seen at Tunnel Creek, a limestone
Devonian reef system. Fresh water crocodiles were seen at
Windjana Gorge. Rock-hole frogs were a common feature at
Leonard Gorge and Mertons Water Monitors at Bell Gorge.
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LAST MEETING 6 JUNE 2008

Arthur White welcomed our new guests and regular
members and visitors to the meeting. He announced
the farewell for our Frogmobile. Its last outing for FATS
was held at Centennial Park, Sunday 12 July 2008

Photos Phillip Grimm
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Bungle Bungles
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. Uperoleia lithomoda and indigenous art abounds at Imintji
Creek. King Edward River had Litoria bicolour frogs.
Munda Bidi Camp had Litoria rothii in the toilets!

Photo David Nelson Litoria rothii

Karen and Arthur White, Wendy Grimm and Grant Webster.

The FATS Frogmobile requires a new home and an
organisation or person that is able to continue to maintain and
house it, possibly out of the weather. It has been a wonderful
educational tool and given the public many years of
enjoyment. We hope it gives the new owner many years of
pleasure and good use.

Arthur White presented a talk about the Kimberleys. His group
passed through Broome, Derby to see the “prison tree”, Gibb
River Road, detouring through gorges, Wyndham, Kununurra,
Bungle Bungles, Gantheaume Point to see the dinosaur tracks
(top of page 3), Roebuck Bay where migratory birds from
Russia, China and Japan feed up big time after their long flight
and Horse Creek. At Matzo’s, Broome they are so serious
about Cane Toad eradication, 10c from every beer goes to the
Cane Toad Project.
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